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Gautho, Julia

From: MK St.Clair <mksaint@cruzio.com>
Sent: Friday, March 7, 2025 5:34 PM
To: City Council
Subject: Please accept the Capitola staff recommendation: Option A as the best solution, with a 

safe and wide buffered bike route. Vote yes!

Dear Capitola City Council, Mayor and Vice-Mayor, 
 
OpƟon A for Park Avenue is a beƩer choice for Capitola.  OpƟon A will see a beƩer trail that will be built sooner, at a 
lower cost, and is a good choice for the environment. 
 
Every delay is more expensive, and hinders construcƟon of the Coastal Rail Trail. ResidenƟal property owners and 
commercial developers along the Coastal Rail Trail are well aware that delays, and cost overruns confuse and cause 
frustraƟon with the general public.   
 
Every single infrastructure project takes years of detailed planning and implementaƟon.  Support our RTC professionals. 
Our RTC professionals serve the greater community. 
 
I am a long term resident and homeowner. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
M. Kate St.Clair 
Aptos, CA 95003 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 


